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Dear Ms. Wood,
Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians supports the agency’s Determination of Nonsignificance for Expedited
Hydraulic Code Rule Making to Implement RCW 77.55.480.
As the principal sponsor of habitat restoration projects designed to address Habitat Limiting Factors
identified in the Stillaguamish River basin chapter of the Puget Sound Salmon Recovery Plan (the
Plan), Stillaguamish Tribe will be reliant on the proper and timely implementation of the Habitat
Recovery Pilot Program. Rule adoption by reference to statute helps achieve part of this goal.
Thank you and best regards,
-SR
 
Scott Rockwell | Forest & Fish Biologist
Phone: (360)722-6571
E-mail: srockwell@stillaguamish.com
Natural Resources Department
P.O. Box 277
Arlington, WA 98223
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